
We need to allocate funds to support our siblings without houses. Especially with the recent murder or Robert Delgado but also with 
the continued efforts to displace folks during a global pandemic, we cannot sit idly by while folks get little to no support them. And 
with our changing climate we know folks are disproportionately affected by freezes, fires and the like.

One way to get funds is to continue to defund the PPB. The PPB continues to prove it doesn't deserve the huge allocation of funds it 
gets. Instead of funding the displacement, traumatization and/or murder of folks in the city let's help folks find housing and 
compassionate care. 


